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Safer Internet Day 
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KS2 Prayer Praise 
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Please note:Please note:Please note:Please note:    
    

The deadline for 

applying for a  

September place in 

our Reception has 

now passed. If you, 

or anyone you know 

has still not applied 

and needs a place, 

please contact the 

office or the Town 

Hall  

immediately. 

    
 

1st February 

 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Bad Weather 
Hopefully the current spell of bad weather is coming to an end.  We ask that all 
children come to school in warm coats, and hats and gloves if possible.  Several 
Parents/Carers have asked about the arrangements in case of extreme snow.  
Initially, we would send a text message to all, with the website then updated.  
Sefton Council would be informed and would then relay the information across 
local media channels.  We hope that this does not happen this year and we would 
only close the school if it were inaccessible, or we had a large number of staff 
who could not get here.  Let’s hope for warm weather!! 
 
Y6 Museum Visit 
Yesterday, Y6 travelled into Liverpool city centre to visit the Maritime Museum 
to learn all about slavery and the links with the port of Liverpool.  The children 
learned lots to help them with their studies and were a credit to our school 
whilst out. 
  
Y5 Savio Design Technology Day 
A huge thank you to Savio for hosting the above event.  The children used all of 
the materials and tools in the workshop and spent a morning designing and  
building a variety of items.  We have another class visiting next week who are 
now really looking forward to the morning. 
 
Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 5th February is this year’s Safer Internet Day.  The children will spend 
time in their classes learning all about how to keep safe whilst online.  We hope 
that they will discuss the important messages with you and that you can also  
reinforce the message at home, as children have ever increasing access to  
technology. 
 
Photography Sessions 
Two of our Junior classes took part in photography sessions with a professional 
photographer.  They learned how to use the equipment and then took some as 
part of projects on kindness and attendance.  Their work will be displayed  
shortly for all to see. 
 
Stranger Danger 
As ever, we ask all parents, carers and children to be vigilant in the local area.  
We received some information about a male acting suspiciously in the local area 
and have been advised that police have been informed. 
 
Lunchtime Supervisors 
We currently have 2 positions available for the above posts.  The job  
information and application forms can be found on Sefton Council website. 
Mr Daniels 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


